
2 October, 2002 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  AESS Board of Governors 
 
From:  Paul Kostek 
 
Subject: Candidates for President and Executive Vice President 
 
 
 
At this BoG meeting we will be electing the President and Executive Vice President. 
Russ Lefevre and Paul Gartz are the individuals presently serving in these positions and  
are eligible  and willing to serve second terms.  On behalf of the nominations committee 
it is my pleasure to place their names in nomination.   
 
Nominations can also be made from the floor. If you are planning on nominating a 
candidate from the floor please have copies of their resume/cv. 
 
 
 
 
 


